COMMITTEES

ARTS, ENTERTAINMENT, SPORTS,
TOURISM AND INTERNET MEDIA
BUDGET
ENVIRONMENTAL SAFETY AND
TOXIC MATERIALS
HIGHER EDUCATION





RICHARD BLOOM

CHAIR, BUDGET SUBCOMMITTEE NO. 3 ON RESOURCES & TRANSPORTATION
ASSEMBLYMEMBER, FIFTIETH DISTRICT

STATE CAPITOL P.O. BOX 942849 SACRAMENTO, CA 94249-0050 (916) 319-2050 FAX (916) 319-2150

DISTRICT OFFICES

2800 28TH STREET, SUITE 150 SANTA MONICA, CA 90405 (310) 450-0041 AND (818) 596-4141 FAX (310) 450-6090

E-MAIL

assemblymember.bloom@assembly.ca.gov

December 10, 2014

Dr. Chui L. Tsang Superintendent and President Santa Monica College 1900 Pico Boulevard Santa Monica, CA 90405

Dear Dr. Tsang,

I am pleased to hear that you are considering offering a baccalaureate degree in Interaction Design at Santa Monica College. We, in the State of California, are experiencing a profound need for more individuals with expertise in this area and a baccalaureate level of education is necessary to adequately prepare students for the unique jobs that require expertise in design, user experience, and technology.

Santa Monica College's proposal for a Bachelor's Degree in Interaction Design is an exciting prospect for the students the College serves in Santa Monica and Los Angeles. Graduates will have access to a growing number of local, high-paying jobs. By training students locally, we will help ensure that California's job market will remain strong.

I enthusiastically support your proposal.

Sincerely,

RICHARD BLOOM

Assemblymember, 50th District